
N^.W YORK UNIT OF SERVICE

ll WEST 42nd STREET NEW yORK CITY 
Suite 301* Phone BRyant 9-8781

August 14th, 1956

Dr. A. E. Morgan,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.
Dear Sirs
Because we are deeply interested in what is being done 
to futher international accord, we will greatly appre­
ciate any information that you care to give us regarding 
the work carried on in this direction by McGill Univer­
sity.

Jean Chamblin.

Sincerely yours


